
Hotello at the Annual Congress

organized by the Association

Hôtellerie du Québec and the

Association québécoise des spas on

November 7th and 8th, 2022!

Montreal, October 19th, 2022
After more than two years, the Annual Congress of the Association Hôtellerie du Québec and the
Association québécoise des spas is back!

The Re-connexion 2022 event around sustainable tourism, workforce and technology will take place
on November 7th and 8th, 2022 at Estrimont Suites & Spa.

Major issues of the hotel industry and well-being in Quebec will be discussed and you will have the
opportunity to meet Hotello experts: Catherine Daoust, Director of Customer service and Sarah
Trépanier, Director of Customer success. With several years of experience in the hotel industry, both
of them are very aware of the challenges faced by Quebec hoteliers and it’s with great pleasure that
they will participate in this event.
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